
Higher Education Referral Of Delaware
6 South Railroad Avenue

P.O. Box 189

Camden-Wyoming, Delaware   19934-0189 Voice - (302) 697-2107

June 30, 2024

Dear Director of Admissions:

I am pleased to extend an invitation to participate in our 2024-2025 series of College Fair

programs.  We are offering three programs for the coming school year.  Our College Nights are

scheduled as follows:

1. Southern Delaware College Night is scheduled for October 22, 2024.   The program

will run from 7:00 P.M. to 9:00 P.M.  The location will be  Sussex Central High School,

Georgetown, Delaware.  The registration fee is $120.00.

2. Central Delaware College Night is scheduled for October 24, 2024. The program will

run from 7:00 P.M. to 9:00 P.M.   The location will be Polytech High School, Woodside,

Delaware. The registration fee is $120.00

3. Delaware College Night ‘25 is scheduled for April 10, 2025.  The program will run

from 7:00 P.M. to 9:00 P.M..  The location will be Paul M. Hodgson Vocational

Technical High School, Newark, Delaware.  The registration fee is $120.00.

Additional information regarding these programs will be posted at www.collegefair.org.

Participants will be able to confirm that we have received their registration and download

information concerning the programs via the website after September 30th. The attached

registration form must be returned (U.S. Mail or email) to complete the registration process.

Please bear in mind that the host institutions do not have information regarding these programs

and inquiries should be directed to either the phone number or email address shown in this

invitation.

Please complete the enclosed registration form and return it by October 1st  for the Fall

programs. The email address for these programs is Info@collegefair.org.  If there are any

questions, comments, or you require additional information,  contact me.

Sincerely,

Stephen D. Miller

Chair, College Night Committee

Enclosure

http://WWW.Collegefair.org.


Higher Education Referral of Delaware
Registration Form

Southern Delaware College Night Central Delaware College Night

October 22, 2024  October 24, 2024

Delaware College Night ‘25

April 10, 2025

College Name ________________________________________________________________________________

Address _________________________________________________________________________________

         

_________________________________________________________________________________

Telephone Number ___________________________ Fax Number ___________________________________

Name of Director of Admissions ___________________________________________________________________

Name of Admissions Representative ____________________________________________________________________

___________  YES, I will attend Southern Delaware College Night on October 22, 2024.  Site - Sussex Central
High School, 26026 Patriots Way, Georgetown, Delaware..  Registration fee - $120.00

___________  YES, I will attend Central Delaware College Night on October 24, 2024. Site - Polytech High
School, Woodside, Delaware.  Registration fee - $120.00

___________ YES, I will attend Delaware College Night ‘25 on April 10, 2025.  Site - Paul M. Hodgson
Vocational Technical High School, Newark, Delaware. Registration fee - $120.00

___________ NO, I will not be attending any of the programs.

___________ Please remove our institution from your mailing list for future programs.

___________  Check enclosed _________ Check will be sent under separate cover

Credit card payments can be made via Paypal using smiller@collegefair.org as the payee

Will you accept confirmation and other information by E-mail? _________ Yes   __________ No

If yes, please provide E-Mail Address: ______________________________________

Please make a check payable and mail to: Higher Education Referral of Delaware

P.O. Box 189

Camden, Delaware   19934     

Telephone Number - (302) 697-2107 EMAIL ADDRESS -Info@collegefair.org

Requests for refunds of the registration fee will be honored up to three weeks before each program..  The request must

be in writing to be honored.
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